
Ms. Ne gdar Aijian 
56 S. State Road 
Springfield , Pa. 19064 

Dear Ms. Aijian : 

\ 
I' 

June 2, 1975 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stew rdship 
of St. Vartan , and your gi ft of $100 for that purpose. 

·. Our receipt #2106 2 is enclosed . 

Enclosure 
mk 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambour ian 
Exe cut ive Director 


